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Class 2

This week in Class 2, we had an exciting visit from some doctors from the Teddy Bear hospital. The
children learnt about the importance of keeping their bodies healthy, which supported their
learning in science. They talked about what food is healthy, when to ring 999 and what support
you can get when you need help. We also learnt about the organs inside our bodies and why we
need to keep them fit and healthy.

In computing, we have been learning how to give a set of instructions. We instructed our class
robot (Miss Nugent) on how to make a jam sandwich and when doing so, we had to make sure that
these instructions were precise and if an error occurred, we had to debug the robot. Following this
activity, we went outside in pairs and instructed our partner how to get from one spot to another
with precise instructions.


